
Mrs. Cunningham’s First Grade Gifted 
Newsletter & Homework Assignments 

 
 

For the week of   Oct. 29- Nov. 2 

Monday-  
Read 10-15 minutes  
and log time 
Begin spelling  
homework.  

Thursday 

Friday 
 

All homework due today. Spelling test today!   
Thank you to all the parents that help all week in our room 
Talent Development continues with focus on NATIONS- learning songs,  
dances and making tunics.   

.     

   

Notes and News: 

Read 10-15 minutes and log time in your binder.  
Complete spelling homework and study for 
 your spelling test .         Picture retakes today.  Please send back 
   photo packet if you would like retakes.    
                         

Spelling Words:  Please find your student’s individual 
spelling list in his/her binder.  Attached you will find the 
spelling homework options.  Spelling homework due Fri. 
Please find new vocabulary words too! 

Tuesday   Start math homework  <  > and =  math symbols practice. 
                   Read 10-15 minutes and log time in your binder.  Work on math attached 

Comparing Numbers and Using Symbols to Compare >  <   = 
 

Wednesday    
Read The Great Sock Hunt & Recipe for Giant Bubbles and answer the questions on  
the back please.     CHARACTER PARADE TODAY AT 9:00. PLEASE help your child  
dress as a book character.  Don’t forget to bring the book for the parade.   
I’m dressing up too!  Party to follow!  Thank you for all of the donated items for our party!!   

 

***Our Character parade will be WEDNESDAY, October 31st,  at 9:00 am.  Parents are 
invited to watch our FRUITVILLE parade and stay for our class party.  Please sign in at 
the office first.  Thank you to our Class Captain, Ashlee Jessup, for organizing our party 
snacks and game “helpers” and a thank you to all for donating great nutritious snacks for 
our class party!  Students are not required to wear costumes, but our class will be part of 
the parade and view the other students’ costumes.  Remember to wear only school 
appropriate character costumes and bring a story book to match your character outfit.  
Students can change out of costumes after parade if they would like. We will be enjoying a 
class party immediately following the parade and all are invited to stay for the fun and 

games.  Remember: November 16th   is our FEAST OF THE NATIONS.     
 
Also, thank you, Fruitville Families, for helping to support our recent school Carnival😊😊! 
 

 

We are beginning to 
learn about the 
continents and countries 
of our would. 

 


